
 

LET THE BELLS RING OUT! 

 

The bells at the Windsor United Methodist Church have gone silent after many 

years!  The people of the church are anxious to buy a new system so that the bells 

can ring again at noon, six p.m. and for services. 

 

As a tribute to the late John Bagg, beloved by many in the Windsor community, 

the Windsor UMC plans to purchase Digital Carillons in his memory.  The 

Carillons have the “unmistakable tone of real bells” with hundreds of song 

selections. 

 

The Carillons come at a substantial cost.  For any of you who have loved the bells 

as we have, we ask that you consider donating to our Easter offering.  Checks may 

be sent to the Windsor United Methodist Church at P.O. Box 36, Windsor, NY 

13865, or left in the locked drop box by the kitchen door.  Make checks out to the 

church noting that it is for the chimes fund on the memo line. 

 

With your help the bells will soon ring out again!  
  
  

 


